
Dear Parents and Carers,

With just over a week of the half term left, it was a pleasure to welcome so many Year 7 parents into school
for the Year 7 information evening, The year group has settled remarkably well and we are delighted that
they have an average ‘happiness score’ of over 9 out of 10. This week I have also had the privilege of walking
around school to observe students across all year groups in lessons and it has been fantastic to see so many
students taking true responsibility for their own learning - a key theme that we have been pushing across the
school since September. 

I would particularly like to draw your attention to pages 7 to 10 of this update, which includes exciting
information about some changes to catering in school from after half term. I am delighted that from
November 6th, ABM Catering will be taking over food provision in the school and we are looking forward to
some new and inspirational food offerings! As part of this change and in an attempt to speed up queuing
times, from January 2024 the school will be moving to a new safe and secure alternative biometric
authentication system using facial recognition. For the majority of students in years 9 - 13, then you have
already given permission for the school to use student biometric data for the school’s cashless catering system
until they leave the school. As facial recognition is an alternative form of biometric data, the consent you have
already given will continue to be valid for as long as your child remains at School, unless you withdraw your
consent. If however, you are a student in Years 7 and 8 or if you joined the school in any year group after the
start of term, then we do not currently have your consent and you will need to complete this form, by 31st
October - Consent Form Link. For further information or to withdraw your consent, please click here. 
 
 With all best wishes for the rest of the half term, 

Principal's
UPDATE

Ms Rachel Thorpe
Principal, Alcester Grammar School
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdpdqKq4VOjzRs1k0WfI1vfgwqN7IDsEZ3zdxolqHdeUbIQFA/viewform?usp=sf_link
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ESAA Cross Country Cup

Junior boys 2nd
Junior Girls 2nd
Inter boys 1st
Inter girls 4th
Senior boys 3rd
Senior girls 1st.

All 1st and 2nd place teams are through to the next round of the ESAA county cup!!

Amazing performances from all but stand out:
Junior boys: Francisco Artus-Thomazi - 4th
Inter boys: Tom fisher - 2nd, Joel Ledgard -3rd
Junior girls: Holly Hanson
Senior girls: Maisie-Joy Spriggs - 1st, Niamh Hillard - 3rd.

Fantastic performances on such a hot day in October!

This Fortnight at AGS in Pictures

Music clubs are in full flow!

Swimming Relays

It was great to have the opportunity to take some AGS swimmers to
the regional round of the English Schools Swimming Association (ESSA)
relays gala at Warwick pool on Friday 6th October. 
The local schools always provide tough opposition but we more than
held our own. Our junior girls were 2nd in their freestyle and medley
relays, junior boys came 2nd (medley) and 4th (free) and inter boys
were 6th in both of theirs. 
All of the swimmers involved were a credit to themselves and the
school, well done!



This Fortnight at AGS in Pictures

Drama Careers Workshop

Last week Drama students from Years 11 - 13 took
part in a Drama workshop with Stage and Screen
Actor Darragh Cowley. 

Darragh, who has just finished in a production at
the National Theatre, took students through page
to stage craft and audition techniques in order to
help them to explore how to develop their
naturalistic acting skills. 

Student’s were also able to effectively understand
how the Drama school process worked and how a
career in Dramatic industry is forged. 

Many thanks to Darragh and all of the students
who took part- it was a fantastically productive
and positive environment.

AGS Staff raised £254.23 for Macmillan
Cancer Support 

mailto:darraghcpcowley@gmail.com


Chemistry Week Poetry Competition

Calling all poets and chemistry enthusiasts! 

Chemistry Week 2023 is approaching and here at AGS, we will be celebrating with our own
poetry competition which is open to all students.
We are looking for your words to collide and bond in literary harmony, let your creativity
bubble and show us how chemistry can ignite your poetic spark!

How to enter: email a typed version of your poem (maximum 1 side of A4) to Miss Kaval
s.kaval@alcestergs.com. 

The deadline to submit your poem will be Friday 10th November, and the winner will be
announced the following week. It can be themed around anything chemistry related, be as
creative as you wish. 

Best of luck!

Exams update

Our Autumn mocks begin Thursday 19 October until Tuesday 14 November for year 13 then
year 11. Please make sure you have checked your timetable on your AGS portal. 
Good luck to all! 

Mock dates for 2024 have been amended so for those of you who are super organised
please make a note of the changes. Here is the link. Year 12 mocks will begin on Friday 15
December until Friday 22 December and the timetable will be published after half term.

Any queries please email exams@alcestergs.com

Mrs Silcox, Examinations Officer

News and Notices 

mailto:s.kaval@alcestergs.com
https://www.alcestergs.co.uk/page/?title=Mock+Exams+2023%2D2024&pid=48
mailto:exams@alcestergs.com








7-11 Sample Menu



Sixth Form Daily Specials
With vegetarian and plant based alternatives offered every day, 
these specials offer something for everyone!



Sixth Form Deli


